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Curriculum and Campus Updates 
We are proud to announce that Franklin Elementary was selected by the TEA to participate in the 

Early Childhood Education support network during the 2018-19 school year. Our faculty will 

receive technical assistance in the form of monthly calls, webinars, and virtual professional 

learning communities. 

Based on end of the year progress monitoring data, our students demonstrated significant gains in 

phonological awareness, math and social emotional development. The Franklin staff provided 

targeted interventions to ensure student success. Results are as follows: 

96% of our students met the EOY phonological awareness benchmark, which is a 10% increase 

from the beginning of the year. 

93% of our students met the EOY math benchmark, which is a 10% increase from the beginning 

of the year. 

96% of our students met the EOY social emotional benchmark, which is an 9% increase from the 

beginning of the year. 

Professional Development 

Summer is a time to sharpen our skills as we prepare for the upcoming school year.  Our staff 

will attend the Summer Learning Festival, Coaching for Design, Texas PTA Conference, Texas 

School Ready Conference, and Region 12 Transform ED. 

Enrollment 
Head Start 47  
Prekindergarten 128 
Total  175 

Attendance 
93% 
 


